"JESUS CHRIST IS LORD"

Shoreacres Bible Chapel

370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON L7L 2H5 Email: mail@Shoreacres.ca Web: www.Shoreacres.ca

Services and Activities Today Sunday, February 9, 2020

Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord's Supper 9:30 "This is my body given for you; do this in remembrance of am

me." Luke 22:19

For families with little children, there is a nursery available during both services, from 9:30 till 12:00 .	
From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time with friends and visitors, over a cup of tea or coffee served in the fellowship room.	
In this same time frame, join a drop-in prayer session in the gym.	

11:00-	The speaker in the Family Bible Hour today is	
12:00	Cliff Donaldson Stewart Farquharson is the	
	chairman.	
4:00	Awana Leaders' Prayer and Planning meeting at	

Awana Leaders' Prayer and Planning meeting at the Home of Susan Guerra. 1112 Valleywood Court, Oakville





The elder on call in February is Mike Burnett. If you would benefit from a personal visit please call (905) 220-6074 or email mwburnett87@gmail.com

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an *Information Pamphlet* from the literature display.

Activities for This Week		
Tuesday (Feb 11 th) →10:00 am	Plan to attend the Sew on Fire work party/prayer meeting and luncheon at the chapel. Notify Marilyn if you will be coming	
Wednesday (Feb 12 th) →7:00 pm, refreshments. →7:15-8:15 pm, prayer and ministry.	This month we will be viewing a video discovery guide "Promise Land" Living for God where culture is influenced	
Thursday (Feb 13 th) →6:15 pm, registration. →6:30 pm, classes start. →8:00 pm, pick up.	Awana children's clubs Children age 3 to grade 9 can enjoy Bible, singing, and games.	

Next Sunday at Shoreacres

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour will be Steve Burnett.

"Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving." Col.4:2 ESV

Please pray...

- Al Hoare... He had his test done in Buffalo on Thursday, Waiting for the results. It takes about 72 hours to get the results.
- Christine Vanbergen and Betty Harrison... in nursing residences.
- Heather Frimpong.... She is waiting for her test results and thanks the assembly for their prayers and support.
- Margo... who is now afflicted with Shingles. She values our prayers
- Michelle, the Daughter-in-law of Becky Clode. She has a serious heart condition and is bed ridden.
- for Jack Baker as he travels this month in the Philippines.
- Sid and Karen... as they look to the Lord for His guidance, on their return to North America

Praising our Great God

" Yours, O LORD, is the greatness and the power and the glory and the victory and the majesty, for all that is in the heavens and in the earth is yours. Yours is the kingdom, O LORD, and you are exalted as head above all. Both riches and honor come from you, and you rule over all. In your hand are power and might, and in your hand it is to make great and to give strength to all. And now we thank you, our God, and praise your glorious name...." 1 Chronicles 29: 11-13 esv

Special Notes

☑ Shoreacres Men's Conference. *Friday February 28th evening* and Saturday February 29th.

Ron Hughes with be the key note speaker for this conference for men. Facing the Elephant: Without getting trampled.

All kinds of people have issues which should be addressed, but they don't want to be forced into accepting an unacceptable "solution."

"Facing the Elephant: Without getting trampled" is a weekend workshop for men that offers practical tools for engaging in tough conversations.

A signup sheet and further information is on the internet https://shoreacres.ca/mens-conference-2020/

☑ Ladies..are invited to a Bible study on Tuesday evenings at the home of Pauline Wilson. We will be using Dr. David Jeremiah's study guide on the Gospel of Luke. Interested Ladies please see Pauline or Beth Danna

☑ Ladies.. On Tuesday, Feb. 25 at 7:30pm Beth Danna will be leading another Bible study. She is calling it "Who do You Think You Are?" Invite your friends and family and we will grow together in God's word.

Awana is in need of people who would volunteer to tell a Bible story to the Sparks (ages 3-7). This would be on a one-time basis. Speakers are needed for the months of March and April. The time allotment is 10-15 minutes at 6:45. Thank you for prayerfully considering this. If you would rather speak to older clubbers (ages 8-12) we are always looking for speakers in the Truth and Training Awana Club as well. Please see Pat Rapacchietta or Becky Applin if you would like to volunteer or learn more about this important ministry.





